
April 22, 2019 
MiraCosta College 
1 Barnard Drive 
Oceanside, CA 92056 

Dear MiraCosta Dance Department, its donors and supporters, 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support of the Friends of Dance 
Scholarship.  I am extremely  grateful for the opportunities this award will provide me. I rely on 
financial aid, grants and student loans to help finance my education. Thanks to your generous 
support, the scholarship will help reduce my financial burdens and provide assistance for me as I 
continue pursuing my dance education and training. 

Attending MiraCosta College (MCC) continues to be one of the most rewarding experiences in my 
life as a student, dancer, choreographer and artist. It has provided me with opportunities that I would 


